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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 660 total 
 Kindergarten:  77 
 First Grade:     70 
 Second Grade: 76 
 Third Grade:    66 
 Fourth Grade:  66 
 Fifth Grade:     71 
 Sixth Grade:    74 
 Seventh Grade: 77 
 Eighth Grade : 83 

 
Student Highlights: 
 The AVID students went on a field trip to Western Oregon University to see 
what they have to offer as educational opportunities.  They toured the classrooms, the 
dorms, and just got a small taste of what they have to look forward to. 
 We had 2 amazing assemblies last month.  Trudy Ludwig presented about 
bullying and the Oregon Children’s Theatre presented “The Amazing Food Detectives”. 
  

What’s New: 
 Letters and applications were mailed out this week to ALL FCS families offering 
information about the Friday Family Food Program.  This is such an exciting 
opportunity for our families to be a part of.  The start date for this program will be 
Friday March 2nd, 2012. 
 Parent Teacher Conferences were held for grades 4-8 the  first week of 
February.  They were done in the arena fashion in the new gym.  K-3 Parent Teacher 
Conferences will be held the week of March 19th. 
 

Dates to remember: 
 
 2/9    BBX   FCS vs Amity  @ HOME 
 2/14  BBX   FCS  vs Perrydale  @ Perrydale 
 2/16  BBX   FCS vs Gaston @ Gaston 
 2/21  BBX   FCS vs YC @ HOME 
 2/23  BBX   FCS vs Willamina @ Willamina 


